
What are your COVID-19 procedures?

Berean has made accommodations per Minnesota mandates and CDC 
recommendations to keep everyone in our building safe.

Masks are required by everyone while inside the building at all times, 
even while singing. The only exceptions are those who are on the stage 
singing or speaking and are socially distanced.

Handshakes and high fives are discouraged. 

We encourage you to use the hand sanitizer stations that are located 
throughout the building for your convenience.

Worship space doors & rooms are sanitized before and after each use. 

To maximize the number of people we can seat while allowing for 
proper social distancing, Ushers will seat you in the order you arrive 
from the front of the worship space to the rear.

While we want you to attend the conference, if you have COVID 
symptoms, or have been directly exposed to someone with COVID, we 
would ask that do not attend.


